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Townsend, Erle

From: Brenda Martin <mbrenrn@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 3:09 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I oppose a mandate for ev cars for many reasons. EVS are undependable in the Maine climate as Maine is very cold in 

the winter. Hence the reason for the postponement of the bill. EBs are not as clean as is proposed with issues with the 

battery and not recyclable. EVs have a safety problem with the battery and electric spontaneously combusting. The fire 

is so intense and hot that EVs are having transport problems as the shipping barges do not want to transport them. For 

this reason alone they should not be sold. 


